## Covid 19 Alert

## Memo

To: TBC Members

**From**: Pastor

Blessing and Peace to each of you the people of God. I hope and pray this message finds you and your loved ones in good health. In times like this it is imperative we turn to the Lord. We must be guided by the WORD of GOD. Remember we are a people of faith. We are commanded by the word of God to obey the civil law so long as it does not conflict with scripture.

We will adhere to the following safety measures within our church building:

- 1. We have implemented enhanced cleaning procedures on top of our already high standards.
- 2. We have installed hand-sanitizer dispensers throughout our church building.
- 3. We are cleaning/sanitizing high-traffic surfaces like banisters, bathrooms, pews, microphones, doors, and other equipment.
- 4. We will not have more than three on a pew unless they are family
- 5. We will live stream our services for those who are unable to attend

## 6. We will expand our giving to the following

- a. cash app: Timothy Baptist Church \$TBC35
- b. Online giving: <a href="http://www.timothybaptistchurchma.com/offering">http://www.timothybaptistchurchma.com/offering</a>. Scroll down to DONATE NOW
- C. **Bank Bill pay**: go to your bank's website, or bank's app to set up automatic payments.

If you are **HIGH RISK**, you are encouraged to join us on Face Book or Periscope

\*Adult 60 + of age \* Experiencing heart issues \*Diabetes \* Lung disease

Staying Focused on the SON, Rev. Dr. Larry Green, Pastor

